
 Westchester Corvette Club

          Meeting Minutes 

           February 6, 2024

Attendees, Rich Sarcone,  Eric Canova, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Joe Covais, Art 
Templeton , Bob Ricci, Rich Dolce, Anthony DeGrandi, Peter Lopresti, Dennis Tedesco, Donald 
Baisley, Joe Suppa, Rich Suarez. Rich Morgante, Mario Alberto, Chase DeRose, Joe Sparono, 
Ralph Raiano, Jim Theiss, Rich Dolce, Rick Ricciardi, Vinny Cavallo, Frank Suppa.

Meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M.    

Rich Sarcone opened meeting with a review of the January minutes and introduction of  our 
newest member, Frank Suppa.

Committee reports:  Finance, Rich Morgante reported the club has a total of $7,350.55 in the 
bank. 

 Carlyle: Rich Dolce reported everything is on track for another enjoyable weekend at                 
Carlyle.  17 of the 25 parking spaces have been taken. $100.00 Fun field passes include 
admission, parking, food and tent. 

Local Events: Dennis Tedesco reported that the Holiday Party was again a success.  36 people 
attended giving the club a profit of $360.00.  C1 run is on April 28th.  Destination TBD.  Old 
Orchard Beach (Main) June 13 to the 16th.  10 people have registered to date.  Deposits are 
required asap and full payment is due May 1st.  Total cost for two people is $750.00.  To 
register go online at "back to the beach .net".

Spring Car Show: Anthony DeGrandi reported the spring car show is scheduled for May 5th with 
a rain date of May 19th.  Anthony procured lot 5 at FDR Park.  This lot is very big with 
bathrooms close by.  Guiding Eyes, again will be our charity of choice.

Old Business: Dennis Tedesco is ordering window stickers with our club logo.  All members 
present approved.

New Business: Nancy Ferraro sent a thank you card for the fruit basket.                   

Dennis Pennino is designing a flyer for the spring car show and Anthony DeGrandi offered to 
print up 100. 

Meeting adjurned at 6:39 pm.

Next meeting will be held March 5th. 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet, Central Avenue Scarsdale.

NOTE: All meetings are weather contingent.  Rich Sarcone will keep us informed if weather 
may be a problem.

Submitted by

Vincent Camporeale. 


